
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Fun Run  
 

Last week some of our pupils attended a Fun Run at Colchester Sport’s Park alongside 
children from schools across our Consortium. The children set (and then smashed!) 
their own goals. We are incredibly proud of them, and of all the children throughout 
the consortium. We love these collaborative events and seeing everybody together. 

 
 

       
 

       
 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Blake, Effie and Kaisen in Foundation Stage;  Darcy in Year 1; Freya, Oliver, Noah, 
Kane, Sky and Elliot in Year 2; Ella, Megan and Annabelle in Year 3; Albie in Year 4 

 

11th Nov 2022 
 
 

Authenticity requires vulnerability, transparency, and integrity  

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
Miss Roulston:  

year1@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Musson 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
year3circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Mrs Parker:  

year3squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

 
Mrs Alexander & Ms Rayner:  

year4@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Aylett and Mrs Frost:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 
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Great Fire of London in Year 2 
 

As part of their history topic, Year 2 created Great Fire 
of London jars this week. They have captured the 

colours and movement so well! 
 

 
 

 

Design and Technology in Year 3 
 

Year 3 circles have been busy learning about 
different types of bridges in design and 

technology. They worked excellently as a team 
to choose their favourite design, thinking about 

the materials they would need and then built 
their bridge. They needed it to be sturdy and 

strong and had some time to evaluate and 
change it. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

Key Stage 1 Nativities 
 

Dates for your diaries…. 
 

The Year 2 Nativity will be at 9:15am on Thursday 8th 
December.  

The Foundation Stafe and Year 1 performance will be 
at 9:15am on Friday 9th December.  

We will send home more information closer to the 
time.  

 
 
 

 
Children’s University 

 

This week Debbie from Essex Children's University 
visited our school. She spoke with years 3 & 4, then 

years 5 & 6 about the wonderful initiative. Essex 
Children’s University champions learning outside of 

school and encourages children to count up their 
hours at after school clubs, sports clubs, art clubs, 
drama club, in fact every club or activity or event 
where children are being taught and are learning. 

When they earn points, they build up to certificates 
and there is even an annual graduation ceremony! 
Check out their Facebook page or website for more 

information: 
http://www.essexchildrensuniversity.co.uk 
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